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classicalmusicforchildren@gmail.com

From: Braat, Philip (Councillor) <Philip.Braat@glasgow.gov.uk>
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 7:38 PM
To: classicalmusicforchildren@gmail.com
Subject: PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL: Auto Response from Councillor Philip Braat - 

Please read attached Privacy Statement
Attachments: Philip Braat GDPR Privacy Statement (002).pdf

Flag Status: Flagged

Thank you for contacting me. There remains reduced capacity across the Council on account of Covid-19. Your enquiry 
will be processed as soon as possible, but it may take a bit longer for me to receive a response from the relevant 
department and subsequently there may be a delay in responding to you. 
 
If your issue is urgent, please see the Council’s website at https://www.glasgow.gov.uk for further information and 
advice. 
 
The latest advice on Covid-19 can be found at https://www.gov.scot/coronavirus-covid-19. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this period, as the Council starts to reopen services following the 
period of lockdown. 
 
If you are a constituent and are emailing me regarding an enquiry or issue you are experiencing, please find attached a 
copy of my privacy statement which explains how I will process your personal data in relation to your enquiry. 
 
Regards 
 
Councillor Philip Braat 
The Rt Hon The Lord Provost 
Ward 10 – Anderston/City/Yorkhill 


